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       Student Technology Fee Committee Meeting Minutes

Date:
March 19, 2010
To:
Student Technology Fee Committee

From: 
Mike Asoodeh, Assistant Vice President for Technology

Minutes from the March 19, 2010 Student Technology Fee Committee meeting are as follows:

In Attendance: Committee members - Mike Asoodeh, Donna Methvien, David Cavell, Lacie Thomas and Amanda Rivault.  Grace Gilbreath was present as proxy for Molly Fenton. Mike Asoodeh had proxy for Marvin Yates and Josie Walker.  Also in attendance were Clarissa Sampey, Marcus McMillian and Rosalyn Chauvin.  
The meeting began at 2:30 p.m.
· The February 18th meeting minutes were reviewed. David Cavell made a motion to approve the minutes. Lacie Thomas seconded the motion. The vote was 8-0 in favor of approving this motion.

· Reports on Action Items: 
· Small Projects – Donna DeMers did notify the recipients of the small project grants.

· Surplus Computer Proposals – Donna Methvien did notify the recipients of the surplus computers and distributed the computers.

· Supplemental approval of printers for Housing – Donna Methvien did notify Housing and distributed the printers. 
· Equipment to Surplus – Donna Methvien did surplus the equipment.

· Update on computer lab usage – Marcus provided a more formal report at today’s meeting. See agenda item below.
· Hand sanitizers for computer labs – Shannon Sciortino included funding for this project in the 2010-2011 budget. 

· Request for Software Installation – Donna Methvien presented a software request by Raj Pandian to have Scilab 5.2.1 and PSpice 9.1 installed in the Anzalone 216 computer lab.  David Cavell made a motion to approve this request.  Lacie Thomas seconded the motion. The vote was 8-0 in favor of approving this motion.  Action Item:  Donna Methvien will notify the department of this approval, and Marcus McMillian will contact Dr. Pandian to schedule the software install. 
· Lab Usage Report – Marcus McMillan presented data on the usage in STF computer labs.  
· Fayard 122 and 129 – Due to concern by the STF committee regarding minimal usage of Fayard 122 and Fayard 129, Donna Methvien presented a report on the usage based on a report from the Math Department.  Recommendations to increase the usage of these rooms were also made in the report.  A motion to approve these recommendations was made by Lacie Thomas.  Amanda Rivault seconded the motion.   The vote was 8-0 in favor of approving this motion.  Action Item:  Donna Methvien will communicate the changes to Mathematics and Pat King. 
· Google Apps – During the previous agenda item discussion on Fayard 122 and 129, a concern regarding student awareness of Google Apps was discussed.  Action Item:  Donna Methvien will work on a notice to put on the Webmail page informing students about Google Apps and the capabilities it offers students for Calendars, Word Processing, Spreadsheets, and Presentations. 
· 2010-2011 – Dr. Asoodeh presented the 2010-2011 proposed budget.  He requested that everyone review it and send him any questions they may have prior to the next meeting.  
· A motion to adjourn was made by Lacie Thomas.  Amanda Rivault seconded the motion. The vote was 8-0 in favor of this motion. The meeting was adjourned at 3:02 p.m. 

· Next Meeting –The next meeting will be held on Friday, April 16th at 2:30 p.m. in the Career Services Conference Room. 

___________________________________________________________


Approved by SGA President, David Cavell

___________________________________________________________


Approved by Assistant Vice President for Technology, Dr. Mike Asoodeh
Office of Technology ( SLU 10569 ( Hammond, LA ( 70402 ( 985-549-2314 ( Fax 985-549-3922 ( technology@selu.edu
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